

BOARD OF REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF GEORGIA

HOUSTON D. DAVIS, PH.D. EXECUTIVE VICE CHANCELLOR & CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER 270 WASHINGTON STREET, S.W. ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334

PHONE: 404-962-3072 FAX: 404-962-3196 EMAIL: HOUSTON.DAVIS@USG.EDU

March 26, 2015

<u>Via Email</u>

Christopher Blake, President Middle Georgia State College 100 College Station Drive Macon, GA 31206

Dear President Blake:

At its March 18, 2015 meeting the Board of Regents of the University System of Georgia approved the revised mission of Middle Georgia State College to reflect that of an institution in the state university sector (per Board Policy 2.10 – Institutional Mission), effective July 1, 2015. The Board also approved a change in the institution's name from Middle Georgia State College to Middle Georgia State University effective July 1, 2015, and authorized the institution's first graduate level program, a Master of Science in Information Technology.

Congratulations on reaching this significant milestone for the institution. We look forward to working with you to ensure the success of your institution and its role in meeting the educational and workforce needs of the middle Georgia region.

Sincerely,

í

Houston D. Davis, Ph.D.

Executive Vice Chancellor and Chief Academic Officer